
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 This month, we have looked at classification 

and habitats, children have created their own food webs and 

classification systems inspired by Carl Linnaeus. We used sweets to 

have a go at creating our own classification keys:   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        in Year 4 

 
This Month’s Super 

Learners 

Kaysharna             Zehra 

Selina                 Alanna  

Vanessa               Lexie  

 

 
 

 

Children have written their 
very own take on Greek 
myths this month! After 
reading a plethora of myths 
such as Pandora’s Box, 
Perseus and the Minotaur 
and Pegasus, we have 
created our own heroes and 
villains as well as mythical 
beasts. Children have been 
particularly creative when 
describing their creatures: 
“It was as ugly as a gargoyle, 
with teeth as sharp as knives 
and piercing eyes like 
emeralds.” 
“It screeched like a banshee 
when they approached…” 
“It had tall, thin legs, with 
see-through bones. It looked 
as though it had never 
eaten.” 
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This month we were lucky 

enough to visit the Fitzwilliam 

museum. Linking to our topic 

of the ancient Greeks, we met 

a museum expert who talked 

us through a collection of 

ancient pottery and their 

purposes. We were then able 

to explore the galleries and 

sketch our favourite art pieces. 

 

 

Recently, we have been focusing on our 

times tables with a focus on threes, sixes 

and nines. We have worked with a variety 

of problems such as two-step word 

problems as well as classic times table 

drills. The class have particularly enjoyed 

our multiplication think boards. 

 

 


